
RETAIN THE COURT HOUSE
SQUARE

On the 20th day of July the Art Historical and Scientific Association

of Vancouver addressed a circular letter to a number of representative

organizations in the city, asking their views with regard to the pro-

posed retention of the old Court House Square for public purposes.

This was followed by other circulars from the Association to the same

effect. A great many replies wert eceived and all the organizations

appealed to strongly favored the pr.ject, in nearly every case by

unanimous resolutions. As it is important that these resolutions

should be placed before the public in convenient form, the Art His-

torical Association decided to print the original circular letter with

the various replies received up to date. The list is not complete as

further resolutions are being adopted and sent to the Association

almost daily.

November 30th, 1908.
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Secretary.


